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TERM TWO 2018 
Friday 15th June 
Year 5/6’s return from camp 
Piece Together Prep – Session Two at 2:15pm 
 
Monday 18th June 
School Assembly 2:45pm  
 
Wednesday 20th June 
School Council Meeting 6pm 
Favourite toy or game dress-up day 
PB BBQ 
 
Thursday 21st June 
Prep Excursion Chesterfield Farm 
 
Friday 22nd June 
SDSSA Soccer Round Robin 
 
Monday 25th June 
End of Term Assembly 9-10am 
 
Tuesday 26th June 
Year 3/4 Excursion Edendale Farm 
 
Friday 29th June 
End of Term Two – School finishes at 2:30pm 
 
 
TERM THREE 2018 
Monday 16th July 
First day of Term Three 
 
Monday 23rd July 
School Assembly 2:45pm  
 
Wednesday 25th July 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
 
Thursday 26th July 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
 
Wednesday 1st August 
School Council Meeting 6pm 
 
Friday 3rd August 
Piece Together Prep Session 3 
Prep Excursion – Casey Road Safety Village 
 
Sunday 12th August 
Bunnings BBQ 8-4pm 
 

 Refer to the website for Notices    
http://mountwaverleyheightsps.vic.edu.au

/parent-information/ 

 
  

FUNDING FOR NEW FOOTBALL TOPS – FINALISTS! 
We recently applied for a local grant to cover the costs of new football tops for 
our Year 5/6 team. Thanks to everyone who voted - we have received 
confirmation that we are one of the finalists. As a result we have been invited to 
attend a special breakfast hosted by Peter Hitchener and Livinia Nixon on 
Thursday July 28. Thank you to Louise Berry for preparing and submitting our 
application.  
 
YEAR 5/6 CAMP TO NARMBOOL 
The Year 5/6 students are having a great time at Narmbool camp this week. 
Their first day was to Sovereign Hill exploring life in the mid-1800s. The students 
were encouraged to try hands-on activities, with their visit being enhanced by 
the presence of costumed staff portraying real characters and stories of the 
1850s Gold Rush period. After exploring Sovereign Hill they set off to Narmbool 
Lodge where they have enjoyed learning about life on a farm, environmental 
implications of farming and development and indigenous life. Having attended 
this camp a couple of years ago, I can attest to it being one of the best camps on 
offer! We expect them back at school by 3:30pm tomorrow. 
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INTERVIEWS 
Parent Teacher Interviews will be held in Term Three, Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th July at the following times: 

   Wednesday 3:45pm – 5:15pm Thursday 3:45pm – 7:30pm 

If you or someone you know may need a translator, please speak to Carolyn or myself, as this can be easily organised so that 
all parents can participate in the student led conferences or parent/teacher interviews.  

PIECE TOGETHER PREP SESSION 2 – SCHOOL READINESS PROGRAM 
Just a reminder that our second piece together prep session will be held tomorrow at 2.15pm. All four year olds (whether they 
have enrolled with us or not) are welcome to this session. The focus for this session is on Physical Education (Sport). 
 
EARLY PICK UPS 
We have noticed an increasing number of students being collected early from school. Whilst it is fine to collect your child early 
for the odd appointment, we strongly discourage students being picked up early on a regular basis. Picking students up early 
affects student learning and students miss essential information that helps them prepare for the following day.  
 
READING 
Congratulations to 1/2T and 5/6H for winning our Reading competition this term. They will be joining Carolyn and myself at 
the PB BBQ next Wednesday. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
END OF TERM AWARDS ASSEMBLY 
Just a reminder that our special end of term assembly will be held on Monday June 25 at 9am. 
 
PLANNING WEEK FOR STAFF 
Please note that next week is planning week for staff. This enables level teams to work together to organise Term 3’s 
curriculum. An alternate timetable will run for the week.  
 

Let’s celebrate…. 
 Ameer who achieved a 3rd (out of 60 students) over the weekend at his cello competition. 

          
Until next week, 

Sharon  
Sharon Reiss-Stone 
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Interviews and parent portal - Check your access now! 
 
You will be able to book interviews with teachers online from Monday June 25 from 8.30am. Parent teacher 
interviews and student led conferences will be held Term 3 July 25 & 26. Please log onto your portal now to 
confirm that you have access. To book your interview you will need to log onto your parent portal on a 
computer.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Once in your portal, click on the interviews tab on the left hand side. More information will come out soon 
about the process and if you can’t access the portal please see the office.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

Thanks 
 

Carolyn 

Carolyn Datson 
Assistant Principal 
 

 
 

Look for the interview tab  
Bookings go live on Monday 
June 25 at 8.30am 
So make sure you can access 
the portal, please see the 
office if you are having trouble. 
 

This week’s eSmart focus is from Schools a to z: practical help for parents from the NSW 
education department. This article includes ten cyber safety tips every parent should know. 
This article outlines some simple precautions to keep your children safe online. 

http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/technology/cybersafety/cybersafety-tips-every-
parent-should-know 
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1/2T are our artists of the week this week for their beautiful butterflies! 
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School banking day is FRIDAY 
 

 

Please note that we only have limited stock of the Secret 
Scratch Pad reward item from Term 1. 
 
Once all the stock is depleted it will be removed from the 
Portal. 
  
The other reward items currently available are: 
 

 * Sparkle Glitter Pens – Term 2 

 * Glow Light Torch – Term 2 

 * Twister Power Handball – Term 1 

 * Cyber Handball – 2017 

 * Colour change Markers – 2017 

 * Tablet Case – 2017 

 * Pencil + Tech Case – 2017 

 * Smiley Emoji Keyring – 2017 

 * Epic Earphones - 2017 
 

Thank you for supporting the School Banking program at 
MOUNT WAVERLEY HEIGHTS. 

 
If you would like to know more about School Banking, please 

visit commbank.com.au/schoolbanking 

 

Sustainability Newsletter 
 
I think that the sustainability activities were a big success and all the classes were SO well 
behaved. It looked like everybody was enjoying the activities and I think that the activities 
were a really good idea. 
 
By 
 
Elisabeth O 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                                                                                     
 
 
 
                         
 
                       
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
If you would like your child’s name to appear 
on the 2018 Honor Roll, please ensure you 
have signed and returned the permission 
form to school by the 22nd June.  
 
Please start to log the books you have read 
on-line ready for the school to verify. 
 
If you require assistance with the website 
please see Louise at the office. 
 
Thank-you, 
 
Mrs. Amy Morris and Louise Berry 
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Waverley Heights Primary School 
 

We have so many things to tell you about our week at Extend! 
To start us off we baked our weekly batch of homemade bread which always taste as good 

as it smells in the oven. This time we had so many helpers that our entire loafs were covered 
in the children's initials of who helped. The specialist activity on Monday was 'Make your own 

Pet Rock' which the children cannot wait to do again. We heard some funny names for the 
rocks such as 'Jeremy Smith' & 'Sparkle McFlurry', just don’t forget to feed them! 

 
Origami has become a huge interest for the children as we've been seeing many little 

chickens, flowers, whales and cranes around the service. It's been great to see how the 
children are so skilled in origami that they have even been teaching their peers. Every 

Wednesday we do a cooking activity, and last weeks was Baked Potatoes which was perfect 
to have on a cold winter’s afternoon along with some toppings of cheese, spring onion and 

sour cream - this is a favourite at Extend. 
 

“I enjoyed making pet rocks, I mixed the glitter glue with the paint and 
made two pet rocks” - Edward 

 
“I love the potato. I had cheese and sour cream, it was delicious!” - Jenny 

 
“Pragyan, Ryder, and me played with the ball, I liked doing this 

with them all afternoon” - Cooper 
 

VACTION CARE: 
Our awesome holiday program timetable has now been published! Check it out at 

www.extend.com or come into see us and grab a flyer! These holidays are jam packed with 
awesome activities and heaps of fun, we look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Coming up next week: 
 

Monday: Specialist Activity: DIY Keyrings Sports Clinic by Jake G 

Tuesday: Imagination creation, ball sports 

Wednesday: Cooking: Blueberry Muffins, Group games 

Thursday: Science: Balloon Rockets, Capture the flag 

Friday: Yoga with Jocelyn, Playground 

 
AND OUR EXTEND SUPER-STAR OF THE WEEK IS..... 

 
     Kara L 
 
For being a super duper helper when it comes to  
packing up at after school care. We have seen  
how hard you work to lend us your help and we  
really appreciate it! You are such an excellent  
role model for others, keep it up! 
 
From Caitlin and the kids at Extend. :) 
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   Safe Lace School Fundraiser  
 

For the next week Safe Laces will be available 
for purchase via  

 
https://www.safelacefundraising.com/active-
fundraisers/mount-waverley-heights-primary-

school/ 
 
Monies raised from the fundraising effort will  
go towards new shelving for the Library. 
 
Students please remember when purchasing 
that only the black Safe  
Laces are to be worn with  
school shoes.  
 
An example of the black is at  
the school office. 
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